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WASHINGTON, D.C. – Combat Veteran and U.S. Senator Tammy Duckworth (D-IL), 
a member of the U.S. Senate Armed Services Committee who served in the Reserve 
Forces for 23 years, issued the following statement in response to President Biden 
signing an order enabling all qualified Americans to serve in the Armed Forces of the 
United States by reversing former president Donald Trump’s discriminatory ban on 
transgender troops serving in the U.S. military:

“Donald Trump’s transgender military ban was as heartless as it was dangerous, 
hampering troops’ morale and hurting our military readiness. If you are willing to 
sacrifice for our country in uniform and you can do the job, you should have that 
opportunity—no matter your gender identity or sexual orientation. I’m thankful 
President Joe Biden made rescinding this discriminatory Trump policy a priority in his 
first full week in office. Our national security, our military and our entire country is 
stronger when they are more inclusive.”


